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Remind101

Service Receipts/  
Pop Tabs 

Just a friendly reminder that 
we collect Service Foods 

Receipts and Pop Tabs.  If you 
have these items at home, feel 
free to bring them in anytime!  
We will be collecting all school 
year and turning the pop tabs 

in at the end of the school 
year.   

Valentines Day Party 

 We will decorate Valentine’s Day 
bags at school. The students are more 
than welcome to bring Valentines to 
pass out to their classmates. I have 

included a list so if they want to write 
names on them they can! There will be 

crafts and games to do at the party 
along with a special treat at the end. 
Parents are welcome and encouraged 

to come to our party! 

More information is attached to the 
newsletter/calendar!	

Preschool at Trinity 

2021-2022 School Year

No School Dates for February:  
Friday, February 11th             Thursday, February 17th 
Friday, February 18th            Monday, February 21st 

I Love to Read Month! 

February is I Love to Read Month!  I have included a calendar with 
different reading activities to do with your child.  Once you have 

completed an activity, cross it out.  Please sign and bring the calendar 
back at the end of the month for a prize! 

missnikki@preschoolattrinity.org  
www.preschoolattrinity.org  

320-815-8273 

February Newsletter 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